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ﬁ Outlook

Your policy exception has been approved.

From City of Ocala - Contracting Officer <noreply@jotform.com>
Date Tue 8/5/2025 4:58 PM

To Darren Park <dpark@ocalafl.gov>; Shayatta J. Roberts <SJRoberts@Ocalafl.org>; Daphne Robinson
<drobinson@Ocalafl.org>; Megan Dugan <mdugan@ocalafl.gov>; Contracts <Contracts@ocalafl.gov>; Eileen M.
Marquez <emarquez@ocalafl.gov>; Louis Joseph <ljoseph@ocalafl.gov>; Ashley Presley <apresley@ocalafl.gov>; David C.
Williams <dwilliams@ocalafl.gov>; Patricia Lewis <plewis@ocalafl.org>

Your policy exception has been approved.

Approval Comments: SJRoberts@ocalafl.org

This exception is approved to purchase a 34-cubic yard solid waste roll
off compactor utilizing the Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing
Agreement. As a political subdivision of the state of Florida, the City
of Ocala qualifies as an eligible user of Sourcewell cooperative
purchasing agreements, more specifically, Sourcewell Cooperative
Purchasing Agreement #040621-MEC. The products offered under
Sourcewell Contract No. 040621 have been competitively solicited by
Sourcewell, a State of Minnesota agency and service cooperative, and
evaluated and determined by the City’'s Procurement Department to
be cost effective and to afford City best value. On March 10, 2025
Sourcewell and Marathon exercised the renewal, thereby extending
the contract term through June 2, 2026. THIS EXPENDITURE MUST
BE TAKEN TO COUNCIL FOR APPROVAL BEFORE MOVING FORWARD
WITH PURCHASE. IF APPROVED, PLEASE ESTABLISH A MUNIS
CONTRACT NUMBER AND CREATE A REQUISITION WITH THIS
EXCEPTION AND COUNCIL APPROVAL ATTACHED.

Procurement/Contract/P-Card Exception

Select exception type: Procurement
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Reason for procurement
exception:

Enter a brief description of your
exception request:

Attach all documents related to
the exception that can assist the
Contracting Officer's decision.

Department

Requestor Name

Requestor Email

Phone number

Courtesy Copy Email 1

Courtesy Copy Email 2

Who authorized requesting this
exception?
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Piggyback Request in Lieu of Bid

We would like to purchase a 34-cubic yard solid
waste roll off compactor utilizing the Sourcewell
Cooperative Purchasing Agreement. The purchase
amount is $51,724.25. Darren Park will serve as the
City Project Manager. We would like to place this on
the August 5 City Council meeting agenda.

2024 Compaction Solutions Price List 11-15-23-2.pdf
Marathon Equipment Contract 040621.pdf

00003207 _Marathon Contract Extension.pdf

City of Ocala 34yd Bread Box - Tampa Crane -
Purchase Agreement - Version 1.pdf
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Darren Park

dpark@ocalafl.gov

(352) 351-6720

ddrake@ocalafl.gov

dphillips@ocalafl.gov

Darren Park
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